
Welcome to Ducks Class! 

Ducks class has had an amazing first week in school, all the 

children have started to form positive relationships with 

the staff members and they have had lots of fun through 

art activities, cooking and exploring the different toys 

within our classroom.  

We are excited to work with your child and alongside you 

this year to work on developing their skills.  

Next week, I will send out a newsletter and put on our class 

page with information about what our focus is this term and 

our planned timetable.  

Below is some key information for next week: 

• Please can you ensure you label your child’s clothes and 

shoes. If you do not have a pen and are happy for us to 

do this, please let us know.  

• If you could send in waterproofs and wellies (if not in 

school already), this is to ensure we can still access 

outside play and forest sessions even in the rain.  

• Please ensure your child has spare clothes in school in 

case of accidents or when they have fun in our water 

play/ sensory play sessions. (If not in school already)  

• If you have a water bottle for your child, please could 

you send it into school and let us know if your happy 

for us to keep it in school for the year.  


